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FAREWELL FRIENDS

SAVE THE DATE

We look forward to planting and
caring for two new trees within the
garden in their memory.

You may view Chris' funeral service at:
https://vimeo.com/452038834/b8fae8c0d7

James' service can be viewed at:
https://vimeo.com/459237096/7f8af4d267 

Sound travels easily between the walls
and floors of Greyfriars' flats. We ask
residents to keep this in mind, and
confine noisier activities to daytime
hours.  See Council guidelines at:
www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/services/supp
ort-and-safety/noise-pollution 

All shareholders are enthusiastically
encouraged to attend our first virtual
AGM 5:30pm Wed 25 November 2020.
An agenda, board nomination, and
details of the Greyfrairs Constitution
resolution will be shared shortly at
www.greyfriars.com.au. In the
meantime, please update your
calendars. See you then!

It is with great sadness that we learned
of the passing of Chris Cullen (u21) on
19 July 2020, as well as James
Scambury (u35) on 15 September 2020.
Both  men were exceptional
neighbours and fascinating human
beings, who will be dearly missed by
our Greyfriars community.  

KEEP THE PEACE 



LOVE LOCAL

I heart Balaclava (and St Kilda East)
3183 
Elsternwick Good Karma Network 
www.streetbank.com 

For those craving some neighbourhood
connection while hanging at home,
check out these community-minded
social media groups.We recommend
following;

for local giveaways, exchanges, tips,
photos, and warm fuzzy feels.
Got an idea for a safely distanced social
activity for Greyfriars? Letus know at
neighbourly@greyfriars.com.au 

Please respect the shared Greyfriars
Rules--designed to keep us all safe and
comfortable. On common grounds pets
must be kept on a leash and are not
allowed to toilet. Personal furniture
(other than pot plants) must be stored
indoors. And bike parking spaces are
only allocated upon application. 

Have you been hanging out for more
home grown goodness? We are
currently seeking expressions of
interest from resident gardeners keen to
plant and tend a potential communal
veggie patch. If you could commit a
couple of hours a month, please email
neighbourly@greyfriars.com.au     

RULES REMINDER

EDIBLE GARDEN

NEEDED  > 2020-21 Board Members/ Special Project Leads to strengthen our governance


